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24th November 2020 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
5C - Change of class teacher 

 
I am writing with some news about a change to your child’s class teacher.   
 
As you know, Mrs Cremer works part-time with Miss Calder in 5C.  I have altered things slightly in 
school to deploy our staff in the best possible way as we embark on our School Improvement Journey.  
As part of this process, I have employed a new full-time experienced teacher to take over class 5C 
as soon as possible.   
 
I am sure you will join me in sending thank you wishes to Mrs Cremer and Miss Calder for all of their 
dedicated, hard work this year and you will hopefully still see them working in different areas of the 
school. 
 
I am delighted to inform you that Miss Hargreaves, is joining the team soon and will be your child’s class 
teacher full-time.  Miss Gill and Mrs Livingstone will be supporting Miss Hargreaves to ensure a smooth 
transition. 
 
Best wishes 
 
 
 
 
Mr Garry Johnson 
Head Teacher 


